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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
RIGHTS ISSUE 

 
Academies Australasia today said that details of the Rights Issue referred to in the 

Preliminary Final Results issued on 24 August 2015 are now expected to be announced 

when the Company releases its Annual Report for the Year Ended 30 June 2015. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Grundy 
Company Secretary 
 
 
For further information call Chris Grundy, CFO, or Christopher Campbell on +61 2 9224 5555.  
 
Academies Australasia has been operating for 107 years and listed on the Australian Securities Exchange for 38 
years. The group comprises 18 separately licensed colleges operating in New South Wales, Victoria, South Australia, 
Western Australia and Queensland in Australia, and in Singapore. The group offers more than 250 qualifications in a 
wide range of recognised courses at different levels – Certificates, Diplomas, Advanced Diplomas and Bachelor and 
Master Degrees. Over the years, Academies Australasia colleges have taught tens of thousands of students from 122 
countries, including 6 dependencies.                                                                                                                                                                                                       


